

25 July 2023

Mr Geoff Summers Chair Remuneration Authority PO Box 10084 Wellington

Dear Geoff

REMUNERATION DETERMINATION FOR 2023/24

Thank you for your letter received on 27 June 2023 outlining the Authority's determination of no increase to my remuneration and no change to my terms and conditions for the 2023/2024 year.

I am aware that the Authority must apply statutory criteria and consider a range of factors when making these determinations. I appreciate that you have addressed my request for no remuneration increase in your discussions and have taken this into consideration when making this decision.

Nāku noa, nā

Peter Hughes (he/him)

Te Tumu Whakarae mō Te Kawa Mataaho

Public Service Commissioner | Head of Service